Study Title: The Impact of Community Resources on Functioning of Families Raising a 

         Child with Autism
Dear Sir or Madam,

My name is Rachel Yasumatsu. I am a doctoral candidate in the Psychology Department at Walden University. I am conducting a research study as part of the requirements of my degree in Clinical Psychology, and I would like to invite you to participate. 

I am studying the impact of community funded services on family functioning levels of families with a child between the ages of 3 and 5 who meets the criteria for autism. For this research study, the focus is on families who have been receiving services for a length of 3 months or longer, services for the child are provided without cost, and the family unit must have both the biological mother and father of the child residing in the home. If you decide to participate, you will be asked to complete a demographic survey (one per family) and two ratings scales, one focusing on family functioning (completed by both parents separately) and the other relating to the child’s diagnosis of autism (one per family). The demographic survey and rating scales will be completed by separate phone interviews with each parent. The total completion time should take between 25-45 minutes.
Participation is confidential. Study information will be kept in a secure location with the researcher. As participation is confidential, no one other than the researcher will know what your answers are. 

Taking part in the study is your decision. After phone conferences are completed by both parents, families will receive a $25 gift card to either Walmart or Target. You will be asked to complete each item on the scales, but if unable, you may drop out of the study at any time. 

I would be happy to answer any questions you have about the study. You may contact me at ((760) 505-7412 and rachel.yasumatsu@waldenu.edu) if you have study related questions or problems. 

Thank you for your consideration. If you would like to participate, please contact me at the number listed below to discuss participation. 








With kind regards,








Rachel Yasumatsu








(760) 505-7412








Rachel.yasumatsu@waldenu.edu

